
                                                                                                                               

Superheroes -Understanding the world  
We will be learning about superheroes, including 
everyday heroes such as the police, firefighters and 
doctors. We will be investigating different 
occupations and how they help us. We will learn to 
use a range of materials creatively to design and 
make products and to use drawing, painting and 
sculpture to develop and share ideas, experiences 
and imagination.  

 

Jurassic Adventure – Understanding the world 
We will be learning about dinosaurs and comparing 
these to animals that roam the planet now. We will 
look at the features of different animals, naming 
body parts and thinking about the habitats that 
they live in. We will look at diet and ideas of how 
to stay healthy.  

 

 

 

The children settled into nursery extremely well. 
The are taking every day in their stride. The 
children really enjoyed our topics in the Autumn 
term and particularly enjoyed learning about new 
stories and exploring and becoming familiar with 
their new environments, class friends and routines. 

Literacy development: We will be exploring the 
following exciting texts: Superworm, Zog, Supertato, 
Tyrannosaurus Drip, How to Catch a Dinosaur and 
The Dinosaur Who Pooped a planet. We will be 
sharing the stories and doing a range of Expressive 
art and design creative activities based on each 
book.  
 

  

   
 
Maths Development  – We will be introducing 
concepts of more, fewer and the same, as well 
singing counting rhymes using number 
language in our play. 
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Reminders 
- Label everything! If clothes are labelled it will 
make it so much easier to return lost items. 
- Forest schools is a Tuesday PM 
- Please pack a change of underwear every day as 
children get very busy and excited often forgetting 
to go to the toilet until it is too late. (Please 
remember to return any nursery spares) 
- Remember to regularly check the school 
website/tapestry for updates 
 


